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Iverson Again Honored With ‘Future 50’ Award 
-Nationally known, locally-owned company recognized for outstanding growth 

 
MILWAUKEE, Wis. (August 6, 2007) – Iverson Language Associates, Inc., of Milwaukee has 
again been honored with the Metropolitan Milwaukee Association of Commerce’s Future 50 
Award. This award recognizes privately owned companies in the seven county region that have 
shown significant revenue and employment growth. Iverson received the Future 50 designation 
for the first time in 2006. 

“The overall growth that we have experienced has been, in large part, due to our focus as a 
company as well as the economic expansion and resulting demand for translation in the public 
and private sectors. This is a tremendous honor, and we extend our gratitude to the MMAC for 
this recognition,” said Steve Iverson, president and founder of Iverson Language Associates, Inc.  

When Iverson founded the company in 1986, he had one employee in Milwaukee. With an 
annual growth rate of 15%, his company now has 30 employees at the corporate headquarters in 
Milwaukee and works with over 1000 translators located across the globe.   

“It is a testament to this growth that the MMAC recognized us again in 2007 as one of 
Milwaukee’s ‘Future 50’ companies,” said Iverson.  

Iverson Language Associates, Inc. of Milwaukee, Wisconsin works with companies nationwide 
to provide strategic solutions for managing document translation. Clients include companies and 
organizations that have an ongoing need to communicate business-critical information in 
multiple languages. Detailed information on the company can be obtained by visiting 
www.iversonlang.com. 

 
For more information, contact: 
Kristen Crump, Marketing Communications Manager 
Iverson Language Associates, Inc. 
414-271-1144, ext. 16 
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